
 

 

 

Re: Invitation to the 2018 Toronto OpenRecipient Name 

Welcome, 

It is our great pleasure to invite you to join us at the 2018 Toronto Open taking place on 

Sunday July 15, 2018.  

This tournament is offered to all Karate-Kas around the world to compete in two levels of 

categories: Elite or Recreational. This will allow all athletes to measure themselves against 

participants with the same skill set.  

Elite divisions will be following the WKF approved categories, giving juniors & seniors 

from different nations to compete against each other. Senior Elite Kata, Senior Elite Open 

Kumite, and Team Kumite Categories will have honorees given to Winners & Finalists to 

help in their development.     

Recreational divisions offer developing athletes opportunities to meet athletes from various 

nations and to get firsthand experience with an Open competition. 

We will be offering a multi-sport NCCP Training for our coaches on Saturday July 14, for 

anyone who is interested in improving their knowledge and taking the next step in their 

NCCP accreditation. 

In addition, we gladly invite all referees holding provincial, national, continental or world 

license to officiate at the 2018 Toronto Open. 

We are glad to invite you to the city of Toronto, to come compete in our competition and 

also enjoy the vast culture and scenery the city has to offer. 

For more information, please contact Ontario Karate Federation info@onkarate.ca, or at the 

event page on Sportdata. Hope to see you all at the 2018 Toronto Open. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Brad Jones 

OKF President 

2018 Toronto Open 

July 15, 2018 

 

Markham Pan Am Centre 

16 Main Street Unionville, Unionville, ON L3R 2E4 


